
 

      
Spring 2019 

Hello! 
Welcome to the latest edition of our club newsletter.  

The after school club gives your child the opportunity to 

participate in many fun activities at school while spending 

time with their friends.  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Messages to the Club 
If you wish to communicate to the club please 

can you send information/letters to the club and 

not write them in the class/school communication 

book. It is fine to put a letter in your child’s bag 

or send direct to the school office for the 

attention of the after school club or Daniel 

Godfrey.  

Please can any pre-planned absences from the 

club be communicated to us to help avoid any 

confusion at the end of the day.  

Thank you for your help.  

Summer Term 

Club starts 

again on 

Wednesday 

24th April. 

NOTICES  

When booking sheets are sent out please can you sign and 

return the sheet with the x’s showing the days your child 

is attending, this helps me to organise everything and to 

guarantee your childs place at the club. 

Thank you 

****************************************** 

Reminder to parents/carers that when children/Y.P. are 

attending residential trips they will be unable to attend 

the club on the day they return. 
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Staff will usually be at the doors between 4:45pm and 5:30pm, 

however if you arrive at the main school doors to collect a child 

and no staff are present please phone us. 

 

   To contact The After School Club call the number below. 

07505711552 

The floor is 

lava……5,4,3,2,1!!!! 


